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From: David Munn 
Sent: Thursday, 10 March 2022 10:01 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of the State of Emergency Bill 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Dear Committee Secretary, 

I am emailing today to put forward to you that I do not support the bill or the extension of the state of 
emergency,  

The government is abusing their power and ignoring our democratic rights in society, we need to learn to 
live with COVID and stop the discrimination between the vaccinated and unvaccinated and bring an end to 
all covid mandates.   

Yours Sincerely, 

David Munn 
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